Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Office of Early Learning
The Office of Early Learning announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: April 23, 2021, 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. or at the conclusion of business whichever is earlier
PLACE: Online via GoToWebinar. To register for the webinar, please visit: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4305388881055506957
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Office is RESCHEDULING the public meeting previously scheduled for April 16, 2021 as was noticed in the Florida Administrative Register, Vol. 47, Number 68, on April 8, 2021.
The discussion of OEL’s Proposed Child Care and Development Fund (CCDF) Plan FY2022-2024 has been rescheduled for April 23, 2021.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lisette.Levy@oel.myflorida.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lisette.Levy@oel.myflorida.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
